
 

 
  

 
   

  
   

 
    

 
   

   
 

 
   

 
 

        
   

  
 

Request  Reference:  FOI/72/23  
Published:  05 April  2024  

Information  requested:  

Please could you supply 

1. all joint working agreements in place in your health board over the last 5 years, 
dated today, including the payment amounts and which companies they were 
from, and for what purpose. 

This may include education, staff, clinics, and physical resources. 

2. Any donations, gifts, funding from any pharmaceutical or devices company  in the 
last 5 years, and the purposes these were put to. 

Response:   

1. The State Hospital has not entered into any joint working agreements with 
companies in the last 5 years and therefore we give notice under FOISA section 
17 that we do not hold the information requested. 

2. We have not received any donations, gifts or funding from any pharmaceutical or 
devices companies in the last five years and give notice that FOISA section 17 
that we do not hold the information requested. 
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